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Docket Nos. 50-220
50-410

Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia
Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
301 Plainfield Road,
Syracuse, New York 13212

Dear Mr. Sylvia:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission recently received information concerning activities
within your corporation. It appears that the attached document containing sexually explicit
material is being passed around to various individuals in your organization.

The possibility of sexual harassment at Nine Mile Point and your nuclear staff is a concern to
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission; however, the legal aspects of sexual harassment are beyond
our regulatory authority. We are, therefore, making you aware of the situation so that you can
take appropriate action.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We willgladly discuss any questions you may have
concerning this information; however, no response to this letter is necessary.

Sincerely,

ORJC!HAL SiGNED BY

Charles W. Hehl, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: As Stated
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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

cc w/o encl:
J. Firlit, Vice President - Nuclear Support
J. Perry, Vice President - Quality Assurance
N. Cams, Vice President - Nuclear Generation
D. Greene, Manager, Licensing
Public Document Room (PDR)

. Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee





Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

bcc w/o encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
W. Hehl, DRP
J. Wiggins, DRP
C. Cowgill, DRP
J. Yerokun, DRP
L. Nicholson, DRP
S. Greenlee, DRP
R. Lobel, OEDO
R. Capra, NRR
J. Menning, NRR
D. Brinkman, NRR

bcc: w/encl:
Allegation File No. R-92-169
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